
Homework Policy  
Costanoa High School 

 

 

Students are encouraged to do homework.  Homework is a great way to 

catch up on credits towards graduation.  A clear arrangement with 

expectations and due dates should be made with the teacher prior to starting 

homework; however, the teacher has the discretion to assign credit for 

student-initiated work. 

 

Our intent is for students to participate in classwork on a regular basis. 

Students with a pattern of many absences who demonstrate the capacity to 

complete credit at home will be referred to Independent Studies (exceptions 

will be approved by the principal). 

 

Students are advised to do homework when it is necessary for them to 

achieve extra credit for timely graduation.  Students planning to transfer to 

comprehensive high school or go to college or training school are also 

advised to be in the habit of doing self-directed academic work outside of 

the classroom.   

 

By Board policy, all students may complete homework during a suspension. 
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